

The MATHEMATICAL ASSOCIATION of AMERICA

1529 Eighteenth Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20036

Telephone (202) 387-5200

Marcia P. Sward, Executive Director

June 7, 1994

William C. Ramaley Secretary/Treasurer, Rocky Mountain Section Department of Mathematics Fort Lewis College Durango, CO 81301

Dear Professor Ramaley:

Enclosed is a check covering the annual MAA payment to your Section. We hope that this payment will help you in arranging to support your Section's activities this year.

The subvention calculations were based on 2.5% of the total dues paid in 1993 by the individual members in each section, rounded, but no less than \$400. In addition, no section will receive less than they have in past years.

The dues paid by the membership in your Section for 1993 totaled \$20,578.

Best wishes,

Marcia P. Sward

Executive Director

Maicia P. Sward

Enc: \$700 check

cc: Section Chair